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January 10, 2023 
 
Tessa Lero 
Clerk of the Board of Directors SENT VIA E-MAIL 
San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) 
401 B Street, Suite 800 
San Diego, CA 92101 
 
CONFIRMATION OF APPOINTMENTS TO THE SANDAG BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
AND COMMITTEES 
 
Ms. Lero: 
 
Today, January 10, 2023 (Item 2), the San Diego County Board of Supervisors appointed the 
following Supervisors to the San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) Board of 
Directors and committees: 
 
SANDAG Board of Directors 
Supervisor Nora Vargas (Seat 1) 
Supervisor Joel Anderson (Seat 2) 
Supervisor Lawson-Remer (Alternate) 
 
SANDAG Committees: 
Bayshore Bikeway Committee Supervisor Nora Vargas 
Borders Committee Supervisor Joel Anderson  

Supervisor Nora Vargas (Alternate) 
Executive Committee Supervisor Nora Vargas 

Supervisor Lawson-Remer (Alternate) 
Public Safety Committee Supervisor Joel Anderson 

Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer (Alternate) 
Regional Planning Committee Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer 

Supervisor Joel Anderson (Alternate) 
Selection Committee for the TransNet 
Independent Taxpayer Oversight Committee                                                

Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer 
Supervisor Nora Vargas 

Shoreline Preservation Working Group Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer 
Transportation Committee Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer 

Supervisor Joel Anderson (1st Alternate) 
Supervisor Nora Vargas (2nd Alternate) 

 



Additionally, the Board of Supervisors approved the following order for control of the County’s 
tally vote: 

1. Supervisor Nora Vargas 
2. Supervisor Joel Anderson 
3. Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (619) 531-5434 or via e-mail at 
andrew.potter@sdcounty.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ANDREW POTTER 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


